

First Semester 2015
Examination: B.S. 4 Years Programme

Roll No.

PAPER: English-I (Language in Use) Course Code: ENG-111/

TIME ALLOWED: 2 hrs. & 30 mins.

MAX. MARKS: 50

Attempt this Paper on Separate Answer Sheet provided.

QUESTIONS WITH SHORT ANSWERS

Q-1 Read the following sentence carefully; Explain in your own words, exactly what Silas was doing and what was happening to him.

(5)

Still, that misdemeanor must be committed; and poor Silas, after peering all round the hedgerows, traversed the grass, beginning with perturbed vision to see Eppie behind every group of red sorrel, and to see her moving always further off as he approached.

Q-2 Summarize Paragraph 13 of Unit 3

(5)

That of, course, is why we'll never see a major scare about hairdryers.

Q-3 Devise an argumentative title and write a small article of about 120 words.

(10)

QUESTIONS WITH BRIEF ANSWERS

Q-4 Summarize the following Paragraph in your own words. Do not use more than 80 words

(15)

Today there are 3000 million people in the world. Fifty years ago only about 2000 million people lived in it. If earth's population were evenly distributed over its land surface, there would be about 550 persons to the square mile. But Earth has vast areas of forest, mountains and desert which are almost totally inhabited. On the other hand, it has great cities each with millions of people living in a few square miles.

To feed the fast growing population of our earth, scientists and planners have to discover new ways to produce more. One possible way is to bring more land not under cultivation. This can be done only in places where there is lot of land not used for productive purposes. In many places there is no longer possible all the arable land is already cultivated. A second way is to make use of new types of seeds to produce more. Already a number of new strains of paddy and wheat have been developed in different parts f the world. Pakistan is one of the countries where a lot of useful work has been done in the field of agriculture research.

Q5. Write a paragraph on "My Favorite Time of the Year."

(15)



First Semester Examination: B.S. 4 Years Programme Roll No.

PAPER: English-I (Language in Use) Course Code: ENG-111/11001

TIME ALLOWED: 2 hrs. & 30 mins.

MAX. MARKS: 50

Attempt this Paper on Separate Answer Sheet provided.

					-	***	0.00	
CI	ITZ	IE	CI	TI	WE:	T	/DI	Q.

Q2. Write a paragraph of 120 words on anyone of the following topics. (15)a) Begging--- a curse

- b) Co-education
- c) Internet
- Q3. Recall your vocabulary knowledge and answer the following GAT words.

(10)

Redundant

Adroit

Exotic

Bibulous Doctrine Bolster Envisage

Culpable

Felon

Humdrum

- Q4. Use the skill you learned from focus on comprehension and write down the summary of the article " Dial F for Fear".
- what was happening to him? Still that misdemeanour must be committed, poor Silas after peeping all around the

hedgerows, traversed the grass, beginning with perturbed vision to see Eppie behind every group of red sorrel, and to see her moving always further off as he approached.

Q5. Read the following Complex Sentence and explain in your own words what Silas was doing and

First Semester 2018

<u>Examination: B.S. 4 Years Programme in</u>

<u>Physical Education</u>

PAPER: English-I (Language in Use) Course Code: ENG-111 TIME ALLOWED: 30 mins.

Roll No.

MAX. MARKS: 10

Attempt this Paper on this Question Sheet only.

OBJECTIVE TYPE

Q#1	: All questions must be attempted.
(a)	Put in "as" or "as if", in the following sentence (5)
	1= The poor dog looks it never gets fed.
	2= Rachel failed her driving testshe expected
	3= Daniel spends moneyit grows on trees.
	4= We shall deliver the goods on the twenty-seventhwe
	promised.
	5= From what Emma said, it soundsshe and Mathew are going to
	get married.
(b)	Put the correct pronoun. (5)
	1= It's a pity you didn't bring your camera with
	2= Mark talked to the woman sitting next to
	3= The old man is no longer able to look after
	4= My mother likes to have her family near
	5= To be successful in life, you must believe in



First Semester 2018 Examination: B.S. 4 Years Programme in Physical Education

•										
•										
•										
•	_									•
	R	oll	N	n.	-1-	 	 	 	 	
•		•								

PAPER: English-I (Language in Use) Course Code: ENG-111 TIME ALLOWED: 2 hrs. & 30 mins. MAX. MARKS: 50

Attempt this Paper on Separate Answer Sheet provided.

SUBJECTIVE TYPE

Q#2: Write a paragraph of 120 words on anyone of the following topics. b) Islam.....a religion of peace c) Co-education Q#3: Use the skill you learned from focus on comprehension and answer the following questions. a) Explain the term "intermittent custody". b) Explain the reasons usually suggested for women's self-destructive behaviour in prison. (4) c) Explain in your own words what Zoe Williams is suggesting for the treatment of mothers who have been convicted of a minor or non-violent crime. Q#4: Read the passage and answer the questions given at the end. Some ants are social insects. It means that they live in societies, cooperate with one another and do only the work assigned to them. They go out in search of food in an orderly fashion marching in lines and columns like soldiers. Different groups of social ants have different jobs to do. They manage their affairs through division of labour. Some ants guard and protect their community. They fight the other insects who attack them or raid their colony. They are called soldier ants.

Another group gathers food for the whole community. The social ants have not learnt this division

Q.1. what do we mean by social insects?

of labour. They have inherited it.

- Q.2. how do the ants cooperate with one another?
- Q.3. what principle do they follow while doing their work?
- Q.4. why are the members of a certain group called soldier ants?
- Q.5. how have the ants learnt the principle of division of labour?

 $(5 \times 5 = 25)$



First Semester 2018
Examination: B.S. 4 Years Programme

PAPER: English-I (Language in Use) Course Code: ENG-111/11001 TIME ALLOWED: 30 mins. MAX. MARKS: 10

Roll No.

Attempt this Paper on this Question Sheet only.

OBJECTIVE TYPE

nt	able or uncountable noun. (5)	
1.	We ought to buy (some potato/potatoes).~ OK, I'll get them.	
2.	Is there (cheese / a cheese) in this soup. ~Yes, a little.	
3.	I think (sport/ a sport) is boring.~ Me too. I hate it.	
4.	What's the matter? ~ You've got (some egg/ some eggs) on your shirt.	
5.	Shall I put (a chicken/ some chicken) in your sandwiches? $^{\sim}$ Yes please.	
_	hoose the correct form. Singular and Plural	(5)
	noose the correct forms singular and trains	153
1.	We had to wait because someone had lost (its/ their) ticket.	,-,
1.	We had to wait because someone had lost (its/ their) ticket.	
1.	We had to wait because someone had lost (its/ their) ticket. One of the policemen had injured (his/ their) arm.	
1. 2.	We had to wait because someone had lost (its/ their) ticket. One of the policemen had injured (his/ their) arm. One of the guests had brought something wrapped in brown paper.	

UNIVERSITY OF THE PUNJAB Roll No. in Fig.

First Semester – 2019
Examination: B.S. 4 Years Program
(Clash)

PAPER: English-I (Language in Use) Course Code: ENG-111/11001 Part - I (Compulsory) MAX. TIME: 15 Min.

MAX. MARKS: 10

Signature of Supdt.:

Attempt this Paper on this Question Sheet only.

Please encircle the correct option. Division of marks is given in front of each question.

This Paper will be collected back after expiry of time limit mentioned above.

	you need an umbrella. I can lend you
	he radio isn't working. Vicky droppedon the floor.
1910	am having a biscuit. Would you liketoo?
	nad the matches a minut ago, and now I can't find
	naven't got any computer disks, butt Emma has got
(b). C	he correct form. (5)
	had to wait because someone has lost its/their ticket.
	e of the Policemen had injured his/their arm.
	e of the guests had brought wrapped in brown paper. She put it /them on the table
	one likes/like going to the dentist, do he/they?
	eryone have/has to leave his/ their bags outside.



First Semester – 2019

<u>Examination: B.S. 4 Years Program</u>
(Clash)

PAPER: English-I (Language in Use)
Course Code: ENG-111/11001 Part – II

:	_	_												1
٠														1
:	1	₹	ol	I	N	0.	 	 						S
٠.	÷													٠

MAX. TIME: 2 Hrs. 45 Min. MAX. MARKS: 50

ATTEMPT THIS (SUBJECTIVE) ON THE SEPARATE ANSWER SHEET PROVIDED

Q-2: Write a paragraph of 120 words on anyone of the following topics.

(15

- a) Role of Social Media.
- b) Internet addiction
- c) Pleasures of College life

Q-3: Recall your vocabulary knowledge and answer the following GAT words. (10)

Aerate Adroit Aver Billow Bawdy

Divisive Diligent Ecstatics Erudite Cloister

Q-4. Use the skill your learned from focus on comprehension and answer the following question

(7.5 + 7.5).

- 1. Explain why, according to Koestler, every prisoner behaves the same way?
- 2. How does a first time prisioner react to the initial few minuts of imprisonment?
- Q-5. Explain the following Complex sentence and indentify the feautures of the text type. (10)

"Rain forests are being chopped down at a catastrophic rate, but you personally can save hundreds of trees for a relatively small donation to the world Land Trust . (WLT).

First Semester – 2019 Examination: B.S. 4 Years Program

PAPER: English-I (Language in Use) Course Code: ENG-111/11001 Part - I (Compulsory) MAX. TIME: 15 Min.

MAX. MARKS: 10

Signature of Supdt.:

Roll No. in Fig.

Attempt this Paper on this Question Sheet only.

Please encircle the correct option. Division of marks is given in front of each question.

This Paper will be collected back after expiry of time limit mentioned above.

Objective Type

Q-1: (a) Complete the sentences. Put in a/an or some. (5)

1. That shop has ______nice sofa.
2. The flat is quite empty. I need ______furniture.
3. I can't possibly fit this guitar into ______Suitcase.
4. They're looking for _____accomodation.
5. You need _____luck to win at this game.

(b). Complete the conversation by choosing correct form of verb. (5)

1. This table is /are lovely.

2. Yes, the wood is/are beautiful, isn't it?

3. The style and the colour is/are both perfect for what we want.

4. These chairs looks/look very stylish, too, but they is/are rather expensive.

5. Those tables we saw last month wasn't/weren't so expensive.

First Semester – 2019 Examination: B.S. 4 Years Program

PAPER: English-I (Language in Use)
Course Code: ENG-111/11001 Part – II

,······	ï
•	
:	
Roll No	

MAX. TIME: 2 Hrs. 45 Mi	n
MAY MADIC. 50	

(15)

ATTEMPT THIS (SUBJECTIVE) ON THE SEPARATE ANSWER SHEET PROVIDED

400	A	PER .	
Sun	jectiv	P 17	THE
CHIL	COURT A	co a y	pro

- Q-2: Write a paragraph of 120 words on anyone of the following topics.
 - a) Role of teacher as a Nation Builder.
 - b) Female Education
 - c) My favourit Hero
- Q-3: Recall your vocabulary knowledge and answer the following GAT words. (10)

Eulogy Exotic Gluttonous Lax Morass

Influx Flints Agile Chorus Buoy

Q-4. Use the skill your learned from focus on comprehension and write down the summary of the article "Kaspar Hauser".

(15)

Q-5. Read the following Complex sentence and Explain the significance of the translator's comment: To what is he referring?.

(10)

"They're guerrilla restaurants. We Vietnamese, you know, we're famous for these tactics..... a small unit, highly mobile, makes an impact and then moves out fast"

B.S. 4 Years Program : First Semester - Fall 2021

Paper: English-I (Language in Use) Course Code: ENG-111

Roll No.
Time: 3 Hrs. Marks: 60

Q1. Give short answer of the following questions.

(6x5=30)

Recall to your mind the article "Sweet dreams made by machine" and answer the following questions.

- a. What is the "dream workshop" designed to do?
- b. Explain in your own words how it works?
- c. Write directions for the use of the dream machine using numerical steps.
- d. Explain one of the limitations of the machine.
- e. Explain one benefit for using the machine.
- f. Summarise the article in your own words. (word limit =50 words)

Q2. Write a paragraph of 250 words on anyone of the following topics.

(15)

- a) Expand IT; a curse or blessing
- b) Terrorism
- c) Place of Women in Society

Q3. Write the meanings of the following GAT words.

(10)

Catalyst

Abduct

Agile

Billow

-11-

Doctrine

Empirical

Folly

Natives

Obstruction

Serene

Q4. Put the abbreviation with a or an.

(.5)

- 1. A Personal Assistant
- 2. A National Broadcasting company reporter.
- 3. A very Important Person.
- 4. An Annual General Meeting.
- 5. A Member of Parliament.

B.S. 4 Years Program / First Semester – Spring 2022

Paper: English-I (Language in Use) Course Code: ENG-111

Roll No	
• • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • •
lime: 3 Hrs.	Marks: 6

THE ANSWERS MUST BE ATTEMPTED ON THE ANSWER SHEET PROVIDED

Q.1. Answer the following short questions:

(6x5=30)

Recall to your mind article "Don't put mothers behind bars" and answer the following questions.

- a. Explain the term "intermittent custody".
- b. Explain what is the most important problem facing the prison system?
- c. Who are predominant victims of this problem?
- d. Explain the reasons for women's self-destructive behavior in prison.
- e. Why does the writer say that these reasons miss the point?
- f. Explain in your own words what Zoe Williams is suggesting for the treatment of mothers who have convicted of a minor or non-violent crime

Answer the following questions.

Q2. Write a paragraph of 250 words on anyone of the following topics.

(15)

- i) Democracy
- ii) Child Labour
- iii) Place of Women in Society

Q3. Write the meanings of the following GAT words.

(10)

Adroit

Asylum

Buffet

Contemplation

Crude

Creative

Existed

Foe

Glance

Pacifier

Q4. Underline/Pick all the adjectives in the description given below and write in your answer sheet.(5)

This comfortable hotel with its pleasant gardens is ideal for people who want a quiet holiday, yet it is only a short distance from the highly popular attractions of the area. There are lovely views from every room. The atmosphere is very friendly and the staff are always helpful. A holiday here is very good value for money.